
Tuesday to Friday, 

February 20 to 23, 2024 
(No Camp February 19, 2024) 

8:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
 
Harrison Center / Lincoln Park 

(1450 High Street, Alameda) 

Class #23988 

Did you know that AUSD Schools are 

out for President’s Week?  Spend 

your break with ARPD! 

 

Arts and crafts, games and cooking 

are just part of the fun.  Walking 

excursions may also be scheduled, 

dependent on weather.

Four Fun-Filled Days For Those In Kindergarten to 5th Grades 

during President’s Week Break (AUSD Non-School Days) 

Please bring a bag lunch each day unless 

notified differently.  Morning and 

afternoon snacks will be provided. 

 

Wear comfortable walking shoes, socks and 

play clothes (some activities may get 

messy).  Be sure to dress appropriately for 

the weather and bring a jacket. 

 

Do not bring any electronic or sentimental 

items to this program as ARPD is not 

responsible for your child’s lost, damaged 

or stolen property. 

 

DROP-OFFS & PICK-UPS:  Drop-off and 

pick-up will take place at the gate near the 

front doors at Harrison Center. 

 

Children need to be picked up by 5:30 p.m. 

each day as there is a $1 per minute fee for 

every minute you are late picking up your 

child—payable that day 

 

You must cancel by Monday of the week 

prior to the start of your program session, 

and there is a $15 withdrawal fee.  For 

cancellations made thereafter, there is no 

guarantee for a refund unless your spot can 

be filled by another participant.  $15 

withdrawal fee is still charged if a 

substitute is found. 

Alameda Recreation and Park Department—510-747-7529—arpd@alamedaca.gov 

ARPD PROGRAMS FOLLOW ALL STATE & COUNTY HEALTH PROTOCOLS 

If spaces are full, please add your child to the 

waitlist, because additional spaces or sites may be 

added given demand. 


